
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Race for Education! 

Thank you to all our volunteers, 

supporters, and of course,  

Mrs. Wellein,  

for another successful race! 



 
 

Thanks to all of our 

supporters who 

helped raise funds 

for our school by 

sponsoring a 

student in the 24th 

Annual Race for 

Education! 

Your sponsorship 

helps us enhance 

the school’s 

technology efforts.  

We are grateful for 

all contributions to 

this healthy and fun 

fundraiser.  In the 

past years, we were 

able to raise funds 

for our playground, 

WIFI in our school, 

walkie talkies for 

each teacher and 

administration, and 

incredible new iPads 

and Chromebooks 

for our students! 

Thanks so much for 

your generosity! 

 


